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VIRTUAL MEETING FEBRUARY 4TH  

 MARCH VIRTUAL SPEAKER 

 RADM TOM ANDREWS, USN (Ret), Chair of the 

Commissioning Committee, 

will tell us about the USS 

Oakland, the Littoral Com-

bat ship program, and the 

significance of the Commis-

sioning Ceremony. 
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President’s Message for March 
 
It’s March already and flowers are 
blooming.  A time for re-birth.  I be-
lieve we can see the light at the end 
of this year-long tunnel.  If you have 
not already, please, please get your 
Covid 19 vaccinations.  
 
The Crow Canyon Country Club 
sent us a contract for this year start-
ing in June.  I really hope that they 
know something I don’t.  I know 
many of you are looking forward to 
getting back together in person.  
When we do get permission to do 
that, it might be a bit different, as 
buffet lines that we were used to, 
are probably a thing of the past. We 
will be served, in one way or anoth-
er, and unfortunately, that will cause 
the price to increase slightly.  A 
small price to pay to see one anoth-
er again in person. 
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Above: Commander “Diz” Laird is a member of 

the American Fighter Aces Association. Cmdr. Laird 

has the unique distinction of being the only Ameri-

can ace to have recorded kills in two Theatres. 

While serving on the USS Ranger, a carrier in sup-

port of the British, a German Junker was engaged 

of the coast of Norway and successfully downed. 

Cmdr. Laird was transferred to the Pacific where he 

earned four kills of Japanese aircraft. Prior to the 

end of the war Cmdr. Laird was returned to the 

States to assume Flight training assignments. 

Cmdr. Laird has flown just about every fighter and 

trainer plane the Navy had and continued service 

through Korea and Viet Nam. After WWII he was 

assigned to the first Navy jet squadron. At the end 

of his career Cmdr. Laird was contacted by 20th 

Century Fox where he was selected as a pilot in the 

filming of “Tora, Tora, Tora”. 

NAVAL AVIATOR CMD “DIZ” LAIRD CELE-

BRATED HIS 100TH BIRTHDAY, FEB. 9, 

2021 

(RIGHT) “DIZ” 

LAIRD AT 

THE THIRD 

THURSDAY 

WWII LUNCH 

GROUP JAN 

2020 

Phillips 66 has reached out to us and 
we had our first zoom meeting to plan a 
possible zoom Walk of Honor.  Walkers 
can walk wherever and whenever they 
want, and hopefully get sponsors to pay 
them for each mile they walk.  Then on 
May 15th (Armed Forces Day) we will 
have a zoom speaker and possibly raf-
fle/auctions etc.  Many thanks to Phillips 
66 for supporting us for all these years, 
and in finding a way to do so, even dur-
ing this pandemic year.   Please stay 
tuned and support this event as this will 
be our only fundraiser for the year.  
 
Stay safe, get vaccinated, 
Dennis  

Phillips 66 sponsors the WALK OF HONOR which is held on 

Armed Forces Day, the third Saturday in May. This Day hon-

ors all Service Branches and the those serving on active duty. 

Participants in the Walk of Honor gather in Crockett at the 

Crockett Community Center and walk across the Alfred Zam-

pa Memorial Bridge. The Walk is followed by lunch, guest 

speaker and auction. A portion of funds raised by Phillips 66 

is distributed to VNVDV to support Veterans’ Activities and 

Assistance. 

The 2020 Walk of Honor was not held due to COVID-19. 

With the 2020 cancellation Phillips 66 stepped forward and 

provided a generous grant to the VNVDV so that Veterans 

programs and Veteran support assistance was continued in 

these difficult times. A big shoutout to Phillips 66 for 

their continued support of VNVDV. 



Hi Dennis, 
Great to see you tonight.  You guys are so 
awesome.  Thank you so much for your 
support and donation to us.  Wow.  It is so 
much appreciated.  Here is the breakdown 
for the night.  I think what happened is you 
counted all lines of the order sheets when 
some of them were doubled as I took two 
screen shots.  I could not fit it all on one 
sheet so I had to take two.  You will see 
some are the same.  Still was a great turn 
out.  Thanks so much... 
Would love to have you guys get another 
date for "YOU" this year.  We have some 
dates in the fall and winter available.  Let 
me know if you are interested. 
Thanks, 
Melanie 



Thanks to February Virtual 

Speaker Dr. Cynthia Dodge 

Ph.D., Director Concord Vets 

Center for provide the latest 

information on operations 

and programs at the Vet 

Center. 

The Marines Memorial Association Club & Hotel  was as not permitted (due to 

COVID), to Honored & Remembered the Gold Star Families of California in a two-day 
Tribute Reception & Memorial Program to Honor our California Fallen Heroes.  

Pictures from February 2020 



New E-Mail:  HSReese@att.net 

THE BLUE STAR MOMS, CHAPTER 20 AND CHAPTER 101 

HAVE DEVELOPED A PROGRAM TO HONOR FALLEN VETER-

ANS. MEMORIALS HAVE BEEN PREPARED TO BE LOCATED 

AT THE HIGH SCHOOL OF THE VETERAN. EACH MEMORIAL 

IS DEDICATED WITH A CEREMONY THAT PERMITS THE 

COMMUNITY TO JOIN WITH FAMILY MEMBERS IN RECOG-

NITION OF THEIR LOSS. VNVDV SUPPORT THIS PROGRAM 

AND ALL MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND. 

THE MEMORIAL DEDICATION FOR SSG DANIEL SCHEILE 

AND SGT JOHN ARAGON SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 4TH AT 

ANTIOCH HAS HAS BEEN CANCELLED. NOTIFICATION OF 

THE RESCHEDULE DATE WILL BE IN THE NEWSLETTER. 

VNVDV Member March Birthdays 

 Frank Wallace Marine John Baker Navy 

 Alex Siddo  Marine John Kelly Army 

 Patrick McCall Air Force Bob Paulson Army 

 Larry McKenzie Army   Gary Phipps Navy 

 Dennis Petersen  Army  Skip Lausten Army 

FEBRUARY 2020 LAST 

DINNER MEETING 



A Message from the Director ...  
The fourth anniversary of National Vietnam War Veterans 
Day, March 29, is coming up soon!  As it approaches, we 
are utilizing the ongoing vaccine distribution to reach our Vi-
etnam veterans who are physically able to make it to the inocu-
lation sites.  As New York City rolled out the vaccine program 
at the Javits Center, we leveraged that effort to reach Vietnam 
veterans and within days, more than 200 were thanked and 
honored.  On January 19, we had a teleconference with Adju-
tant Generals from all 50 States, 3 territories and the District of 
Columbia to share that success and encourage them to do the 
same.  

This effort is picking up steam, but we need you to –   

-- Help us thank and honor our Vietnam veterans, our Na-
tion’s blood and treasure from a generation ago, in the neigh-
borhoods where they live. 

– Help us connect with our hard-to-reach veterans—those in 
Service-associated retirement homes, nursing homes or assisted 
living facilities.  

– Help us with the healing that happens when a veteran, who 
would just rather leave Vietnam in the rear-view mir-
ror, receives our Nation’s thanks and gratitude. 

There is a scene from Saving Private Ryan where an aged Private Ryan (played by Harrison Young) 
turns to his wife and says: “Tell me I’ve led a good life.”  “Tell me I’m a good man.”  We believe that is 
what we do when we extend our Nation’s thanks to our Vietnam veterans.  We tell these men and women 
they earned it.  They made a difference in our lives and in the lives of our children. 

Our hope is that COVID ends soon and our Commemorative Partners will again be able to host events, 
especially since the VA estimates that we are losing 557 Vietnam veterans each day.  We are deeply con-
cerned about what the separation imposed by COVID means to our Vietnam veterans … separation 
from families, the loneliness, the anxiety, and depression.  We want them to know just how much we ap-
preciate them and their service to our Nation.  We want them to know that they have earned the Na-
tion’s gratitude!  

So, I encourage everyone to visit www.vietnamwar50th.com. There you will find great examples of 
safe and successful events honoring Vietnam veterans during COVID.  

Please follow these examples and reach out to the Vietnam veterans in your neighborhood.  I promise, 
you will make a huge difference in their lives! 

Join the Nation … thank a Vietnam veteran! 

We are privileged to welcome 
the Chairman of the 
Joint Chiefs of Staff, 
U.S. Army Gen. Mark A. Milley, 

as a Commemorative 
Ambassador. Thank you for 
honoring Vietnam veterans! 

file://///usr.osd.mil/Home/WSO/VNWar50th/WaiteAP1/_MyComputer/Documents/VWC/SITREP/www.vietnamwar50th.com








You may be eligible for this study if:

You are a relative or friend who cares for a veteran. 

This research study involves filling out questionnaires and 

participating in a 1 hour telephone interview. We will ask about 

your experiences using home and community resources for 

veterans and their caregivers, and get feedback to improve VA 

resources. 

You will be compensated up to $50 for your time.

Participant’s rights questions, contact: 1-866-680-2906.

Contact: Rashmi Risbud

650-614-9997 x 23434 

VHAPALCaregiverCoE@va.gov

VA Palo Alto Health Care System Research/Partnership with 

Sentinels of Freedom 

Understanding Gaps in Home-based 

Services from Informal Caregivers



Good afternoon, Northern California Veterans. Below are several steps we've taken to ensure your access to 
VA health care is as smooth as possible during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

VEText 

Beginning this Friday, June 26, VA NorCal will implement a new check-in procedure using VEText. This new 
feature allows Veterans with scheduled appointments to notify their care team when they arrive at the facility 
for further instruction (to use this feature, Veterans must have a text-capable cell phone number on file with 
us; contact your care team if you're unsure). 

The process is simple! 
Once you arrive on campus, text “HERE” to 53079 to alert your care team you're at the facility an 

waiting to be called to your appointment. 
You will receive a text acknowledging your check-in status. 
When your care team is ready for you, you will receive a text instructing you to proceed to your ap-

pointment. 

The Sacramento VA Medical Center in Mather now of-

fers drive-up, elective COVID-19 testing to Veterans reg-

istered as VA patients from 9 a.m. - noon each Tuesday 

and Thursday. Other VA NorCal sites also offer COVID-

19 tests to Veterans inside their clinics, with plans to es-

tablish drive-up testing in the near future.  

Fast-Track Screening 

To speed up the COVID-19 screening process for VA NorCal 
Veteran patients and staff, we have created a QR code to help 
you fast-track your way through our screening stations. Just 
scan the QR code with a smartphone before leaving home, an-
swer several questions about possible COVID-19 symptoms, 
and show your phone’s green screen to our screeners when 
you arrive. No more waiting as you answer same questions at 
each and every appointment - show the green screen, get your 
wristband, and move on with your VA day! 

Appointment Arrival and Departure 
To discourage foot traffic and reduce risk of COVID-19 exposure at our sites, VA NorCal is asking all pa-
tients to arrive no earlier than 30 min. prior to your appointment and to leave as soon as possible after your 
appointment is complete. We appreciate your cooperation.   

CONTACT JONATHANROBBINS@HOTMAIL.COM  

TO RECEIVE ACTUAL E-MAIL FOR THE TESTING 



 

Veterans: Call before visiting your VA facility 

Medical appointments possible at home via VA Video Connect 

 
Got a fever, cold, cough or flu-like symptoms? Are you worried that you have a viral illness? 
 The last thing you want to do is get out of the house to see the doctor, exposing yourself (and others) to more 
potential bugs and viruses. 
 
VA can make it easier and safer to get back to health with virtual care through My HealtheVet and the VA 
Video Connect app on your smartphone, tablet or computer. 
 
What is virtual care? Virtual care means you can contact your VA provider (and health care team) through 
secure messaging or receive treatment by telephone or video. Last year, Veterans had over 20 million virtual 
engagements with VA. 
 
Any Veteran who qualifies to receive VA care and lives in the U.S. is eligible to use virtual care. 
 

 
Long Description 
 
Staying home – easier for you, safer for the community. 
Virtual care is personalized and can connect you with your providers more effectively than ever. Ask your 
health care team if virtual care can help meet some of your health care needs. Options include in-home health 
monitoring with tailored technologies, connection to specialists, or even remote scans and data. 
 
Cold and flu care made easy 
 
Virtual care is safe and effective. Imagine the benefits to you and to your fellow Veterans if you don’t have the 
hassle of going to the hospital or clinic with a with a cold, flu or other viral illness. You can stay at home and 
avoid battling for a parking spot and spending time in a waiting room. Most importantly, you won’t put other 
Veterans at risk of a highly contagious illness. Staying home can be easier for you AND safer for the community 
by helping contain the spread of infectious diseases. 
 
You probably already know My HealtheVet is a great way to manage your care – with online Rx Refills, VA 
Appointments, and your labs and tests, radiology reports, and images. 
 
With secure messaging and video appointments, reaching your providers while at home can be easy, too. 
While not for use in emergencies, a secure and private session begins with a simple request with a Secure 
Message for a video appointment. Sign in and request one next time you need to see your doctor or other 
providers. 
 
Your health care team can also set up an in-person appointment, if needed. Call your VA health center if you 
have symptoms. 
 
For more information, visit: 
VA Video Connect (allows you to test your equipment compatibility) 
Reach Your VA Care Team Over Live Video (YouTube) 
VA Telehealth Services 



 

Veterans can search free resources through Code 

of Support’s  PATRIOTlink 

Find vetted, direct, cost-free services

 
Code of Support’s PATRIOTlink® platform is a free online resource database that includes thousands of programs tailored to 

the military and Veteran community. 

Through PATRIOTlink, users can search vetted, direct, cost-free services specific to their needs. PATRIOTlink was recently rede-

signed to make it even easier to use. Now, users can complete searches by entering less information and they can view events and 

job opportunities in their area through a news feed feature. 

Working together, a partnership with VA 

With over 40,000 Veteran Service Organizations offering resources, both VA and Code of Support recognize that collaboration is a 

key to ensuring military and Veteran families find the right help. This partnership between Code of Support formally started in De-

cember 2018 when VA’s Veterans Experience Office signed a Memorandum of Understanding with Code of Support. 

Through its ongoing collaboration with VA, Code of Support’s PATRIOTlink database includes a list of VA resources along with pro-

gram information for each resource. Listed resources include suicide prevention coordinators, Vet Centers, domiciliary units, and 

caregiver support services. Including these resources in PATRIOTlink makes it easier and more efficient for Veterans to access VA 

resources, which improves outcomes. The VA collaboration also ensures that awareness of available resources extends to more 

suicide prevention coordinators and caregivers across the nation. 

 

Long Description 

 
Together, VA and Code of Support hope to improve the access to and navigation of resources in local communities to best serve 

Veterans, families, caregivers and survivors. Code of Support provides case coordination, education and engagement, and a navi-

gation platform that allows service providers to reduce the amount of time it takes to find resources to meet their client’s needs. VA 

cannot do it alone, and partnerships like Code of Support help to augment and supplement VA services and benefits where needed. 

VA is providing Code of Support the most up to date resource and contact information to access and navigate VA services and ben-

efits that includes caregiver support services, suicide prevention and homeless coordinators, Vet Centers and domiciliary units. One 

of VA’s goals is to ensure that access to services and benefits is easy, efficient, and creates positive experiences in receiving care 

and support where they live. 

Veterans and their families should not have to struggle with finding resources and services, so VA encourages Veterans and their 

families to use the free services from partners like the Code of Support Foundation for easier access and navigation support. 

How do I join? 

To get started, simply login at www.patriotlink.org, enter a few keywords or select a service 

need, and filter the results by your specific eligibility criteria. You can then see a list of unique 

resources customized to your needs. 

To learn more, visit Code of Support Foundation or PATRIOTlink.  additional information, email patriotlinksup-

port@codeofsupport.org. 

 

https://www.blogs.va.gov/VAntage/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/patriotlink-graphic.png
https://www.blogs.va.gov/VAntage/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/patriotlink-graphic.png
https://www.blogs.va.gov/VAntage/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/patriotlink-graphic.png
http://www.patriotlink.org/
https://www.codeofsupport.org/
https://www.patriotlink.org/
mailto:patriotlinksupport@codeofsupport.org
mailto:patriotlinksupport@codeofsupport.org
https://www.blogs.va.gov/VAntage/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/patriotlink-graphic.png
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Please SUPPORT  &  FOLLOW NEWS from some of our SUPPORTERS & FRIENDS WEBSITES: 

Contra Costa  County Veterans Service Office - Call the County VSO Office for Assistance - call 925 / 313-1481 for Appt. 
All Wars Memorial and obtaining AWM Pavers at Oak Hill Park - visit:   www.AllWarsMemorial.org  
Marines Memorial Association / Hotel / Club in SF - Visit their website at:  www.MarineClub.com 

Sentinels of Freedom Scholarship Foundation - visit:  www.SentinelsofFreedom.org 
Wheelchair Foundation & Wine for Wheels - Support our those in need of mobility - Visit:  www.WineforWheels.org  
Blue Star Moms #101 website:  www.bluestarmoms.org  &  Blue Star Moms #20 website: www.ccbluestarmoms.org 

VNVDV website to see more about the Vietnam Veterans of Diablo Valley  at:  www.VNVDV.org 
 

VISIT THE WEBSITE for the VETERANS MEMORIAL BUILDING  at: www.VMBSRV.org 
 

SUPPORT OUR BLUE STAR MOMS “DROP-OFF” LOCATIONS 

Oak Hill Park Memorial Expands 

The New Paver Section with 600 Pavers 

Do you have an AWM Paver? Don't wait - 

Honor a veteran, friend, neighbor, family member 

or patriot with a special AWM Paver Tribute!   

1st ENGRAVING COMPLETED—Hopefully 1 in May!   
Custom Engraving is performed Spring & Fall. 
Take time to visit the AWM - then the website 
for an application form. Order your AWM Paver 

www.AllWarsMemorial.org  
Questions?  See link on AWM Website 

Thanks to Procurement Director John “T.J.” Trujillo for his monthly display of 

VNVDV Hats and Shirts. Order your VNVDV NAME TAGS contact “T.J.”  

For all 

your 

VNVDV 

Shirts and 

Hats team 

with TJ 

and Pow-

er Stitch      181 Hartz Ave. 

We Thank David Behring & the Wheel 
Chair Foundation for the support of 
VNVDV & our three amazing wheel 
chair distribution trips to Vietnam.  

POWER STITCH MOVED TO 3195 DANVILLE 

BLVD, ALAMO  -  925-362-3477 



Because You Chose To  Proudly Serve 

Oakmont Memorial Park Cemetery in Lafayette is offering 

major financial assistance to all Veterans and Veteran Spous-

es on both Traditional and Cremation Property. 

Pre-Planning Lifts the Burdens Off Your Loved Ones 

Contact: Thomas Corbett, Vet-

eran Liaison Officer, LIC# 44629
(925) 935-3311, (925) 216-4785 

TCOAK8@gmail.com 

Watch live every 2nd Monday at 7 pm on CCTV 
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